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21 REVIEW OF CAR PARKING CHARGES (AN164-2008) 
 
The Council last introduced new increased car parking charges in April 2008 following a decision by 
the Planning and Transportation Committee on 22nd October, 2007.  As part of a general annual 
review of the level of these charges, an assessment has been made of recent revenue income and 
expenditure and it is proposed to maintain the existing charges for a further financial year.  
 
The Committee is asked to agree that no increases in parking charges are made prior to April 2010. 
 
 
 


